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Here are some updates on our work: 

• We're thinking about spending most of our annual meeting in Chicago in 
breakout sessions related to topics raised on last year's survey. 

• We began discussing plans for RIM month (April), with blog posts and listserv 
discussions in the planning stages. 

• We continue exploring the intersections between archives and RM with the series 
of mini lit reviews that are on our blog.  And we're still accepting testimonials, so 
contact me if you're interested in participating. 

• We’re coordinating an interview with a GDPR expert that we'll post to our blog 
before hosting a conversation for records managers and other interested parties 
(via conference call) about GDPR compliance. 

• SAA’s Education Committee has tasked us with drafting a proposal to create an 
RIM certificate program.  We'll be working on a rationale, a market scan, a list of 
resources required, and a curriculum. 

 

https://www2.archivists.org/sites/all/files/2019_RMSSurvey.pdf
https://saarmrt.wordpress.com/category/intersections/
mailto:saarecordsmanagement@gmail.com
https://saarmrt.wordpress.com/

